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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-1004   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: August 20, 2013 
 
TITLE: Motion to reject all bids for the purchase of Taxilane Charlie pavement 

rehabilitation and replacement of airfield lighting – Invitation to Bid (ITB) 
233-11237, Project P11749 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject all bids for the purchase of Taxilane 
Charlie pavement rehabilitation and replacement of airfield lighting and authorize City 
staff to rebid this project.  
 
Background 
The Procurement Services Division issued an ITB which contained conflicting bid 
opening dates.  The bid documents listed the bid opening as July 10, 2013 and the 
City’s electronic bidding software, BidSync, listed the bid opening as July 11, 2013.  On 
July 10, 2013 the Engineering Division publically opened the bids that were received.  
On July 11, 2013 a contractor submitted one additional bid before the deadline stated in 
BidSync.  That bid was the lowest price.  Since there were conflicting dates in the bid 
documents and one bid was received after the public opening, the City’s best and fairest 
option is to reject all bids and rebid this project.  Staff therefore recommends that the 
City Commission reject all bids and allow City staff to rebid this project.  
  
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City. 
 
 

 
 
Prepared by:  Robert McKenney, Procurement Specialist II 
  Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


